


Ordinance No. 2169 will be advertised for the creation of the EDC Corporation and there will bea
public hearing. Also, the EDC will work in conjunction with the work being done on revised
Comprehensive Plan for the Township. Copy of draft Ordinance No. 2169 will be circulated to the
VPRB for review.

Ope house concept is to invite business owners to meet with real estate agents, developers as a
proactive approach in getting vacant commercial pr«  erties occupied. Discussed was identifying

potential investors and suggested - 1s to get input on the concept of an open house from developers
and real estate agents.

Next meeting of the VPRB is scheduled for October 3, 2019.

Meeting adjourned at 5:08 p.m.

Action Itemn  ind Responsibility:
Draft Ordinance No. 2169 will be circule © d to the VIPRB for review.

Discuss concept of open house with real estate agents & developers.



